
 
Graduate Council  
 
February 16, 2018 
 
 
To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair  
 Riverside Division      
 

From: Christiane Weirauch, Chair   
 Graduate Council 
 
 
Re: [Campus Review] Regulation Change: Proposed Changes to Riverside Division 

Regulations R1.4, R1.4.1, R1.4.2 
 
 
The Graduate Council reviewed the proposed revisions to Regulations R1.4, R1.4.1, and 
R1.4.2 at their February 15, 2018 meeting. The Council did not have concerns with the 
revised language and was supportive of the changes being proposed.  
 
 


